
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
We are currently conducting a review of our existing curriculum rationale and would be grateful for 
your input by completing the attached Microsoft Form. The information gathered will be used to 
support our continual curriculum rationale development. 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/q6uYcCyGZB  
 
Kind Regards  
 
Jillian Shaw  
Depute Headteacher  
Braes High School 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/q6uYcCyGZB

